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Minutes of Wednesday, 26 March 9/11 Truth Teleconference
Monthly 9/11 Truth Teleconference Call 8 pm (ET); 5pm (PT)
Submitted by Ken Freeland
 
Present on the 9/25/2013 9/11 Truth Teleconference Call were:
 
Mike Booth, Indiana 9/11 Grassroots
Dwain Deets, SD 9/11 Truth
James Hufferd, 9/11 Truth Grassroots Organization
Ned Delaney, 9/11 Grassroots
Rich Aucoin, Boston 9/11 Truth
Eric Stacey, Filmmaker "Unthinkable"
Dennis Fitzpatrick, lead actor, "Unthinkable"
Wayne Madsen, investigative journalist, on whom Fitzpatrick's character was based, "Unthinkable"
Ken Freeland, Facilitator of 9/11 Truth Teleconference Call, Houston 9/11 Truth

The teleconference commenced about 8:10 p EST.
Draft minutes from 2/26/14 teleconference were APPROVED
 
The draft agenda was APPROVED
 
1)      UNTHINKABLE: An Airline Captain's Story
 
Eric, Dennis and Wayne introduce the film UNTHINKABLE and made the case for its promotion by the 9/11 Truth community.  It was argued that the film will appeal to folks who normally will not consider the subject, even though 9/11 issues are only tangential to this film, thus stimulating an interest in learning more...  The flim will premiere in New York on 11 April at the Quad Cinema, and at some unspecified date will be shown along with other films of a more political nature as part of a film festival.  Eric averred that its success in this venue will likely indicatetghis docu-drama's distribution prospects, but that anyone is welcome to contact him regarding the film and how to obtain it for public screening.  His email address is info@landfallprods.com
 
2)      Treatment of Guests by the Teleconference

Ned Delaney had requested that the group consider an apology to last month's guest Ted Walter of NYCCAN for the personal question put to him by Robin Hordon, which not only characterized NYCCAN's efforts as categorical failures, but implied that Ted Walter was personally responsible for these failures and should resign if this current campaign failed.  It was the unanimous opinion of those on the call that guests are entitled to respectful treatment by participants on the call, and that this overly personal question by Robin constituted a breach of that protocol. Ken agreed to forward the apology to Ted on behalf of the Teleconference.
 

 
Call adjourned at 9:20 p.m. EST/8 p.m. PST
 
You can hear an audio recording of the teleconference  in its entirety here: http://houston911truth.net/audio/032614.wav

The 9/11 Truth Teleconference is held on the last Wednesday of every month.  The next regular 9/11 Teleconference call will be Wednesday, April 30, 2013 at 8 pm EST/ 5:00 pm PST. 

Please send agenda items for next call to facilitator Ken Freeland (diogenesquest@gmail.com) by April 26. Please use subject line “Agenda item for 911 Truth Teleconference.”

